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Gilliam, Allen

From: Gilliam, Allen

Sent: Friday, February 02, 2007 3:15 PM

To: jonesboro myra taylor; jonesboro

Cc: Bailey, John; Benson, Dennis; Ramsey, David
Subiject: Jonesboro (AR0043401) TBLL notification

Myra and Susan,

Let this correspondence serve as confirmation this office rec'd your (signed by Mr. Jake Rice lll, P.E.) notification
on 1/31, you are re-evaluating technically based local limits and will submit those and a revised Pretreatment
Ordinance within twelve months from the effective date on your permit.

This fulfills your permit notification requirement in Part Ill, paragraph 7.b.

Paragraph 7.a. also requires submittal of any program mods to be current with the (at least the required)
modifications made to the National Pretreatment Program's revisions resulting from the
"Streamlining Rule" (10/05), within twelve months from the effective date on your permit.
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Please respond you rec'd this e-mail and thank you, P >

™7 FEY,

. res| Ny 2
Allen Gilliam c /Py

ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator
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